NWHS Band Booster Meeting
November 7, 2016
7:30p-8:45p

Budget Director, Scott Carpenter

Reviewed Budget Summary and Fall Festival results.

Dues received are at 94%.

Mark F. presented a graph displaying that expenses have remained flat for the
past 3 years, while profits have increased.

Fundraising, Genevieve Geib, Kim Delahanty

WOT ticket sales were $155.

Belk $1,400 total sales/$745 Opt-out. A special thanks to Dawn Booth for
organizing the Belk sale. She also sold tickets the morning of the sale, adding an
additional $200 to the band's revenue.

Spirit Night is at Firehouse Subs on Thursday, 11/10, from 4-9. The school will
receive 10% of all sales during that time. A holiday meal before the holiday band
concert is being explored.

Dewey's Bakery - Training for adults working a shift will be at the store from 6-
7pm on Wednesday, 11/9. If unable to attend the training, please contact
Genevieve or Kim. Address is 1622 Stanley Road, Suite 118. Adults will receive
Viking Credits. There will be a separate SUG for students. Students will bag
items, restock shelves and encourage customers to visit the store. Store cleaning
will occur 11/8 from 3-4. A Dewey's/Viking Facebook page is being explored, as
well as, on-line ordering with pick-up at the store. There are still 38 shifts
available out of 200. Emergency phone lists will be available. A date for the
Jazz Ensemble to perform is pending. Miranda Hayes, Movement Instructor, is
exploring selling repurposed wood with holiday themes on them for sale at the
store. All of the materials would be donated.

Students offering product samples at Best Buy and Lowe's is being determined.

Fruit Sale, Ken and Gay Clifton

The Booster's voted in favor of purchasing 10 extra 20 Ib. boxes of navel oranges
to sell at the Dewey's store. Whatever boxes are not sold, the remainder will be
put into gift baskets and sold.

Two students sold over $1,000 of fruit.

The opt-out and minimum purchase amount of fruit were discussed. Policy will
remain the same.

Fruit will be delivered on 12/9 at 4:30 and distribution in the cafeteria on 12/10
from 10-12. Volunteers are needed for both.

Band Director Update, Brian McMath

Brian M. thanked the Boosters for a great season.
The retractable banner was premiered with Corporate Sponsors.
A DVD will be available in the future of all of this season's performances for $15.



The Winter Guard/Percussion interest meeting had about 45 attendees, including

12-15 cadets.

11/15 All County Band auditions at Western High School 4-9.

11/21 Jazz Ensemble will perform at the Middle School 6:30-7:30.

11/28-29 All County Band Clinic at Grimsley High School.

11/28 Jazz Ensemble to play at Mt. Pisgah Church 5-8.

12/1 Marching Band practice for the parades 4-5:30.

Marching Band Banquet will be on 12/2 beginning at 5:30. Jeff G. will post a
SUG.

12/3 Greensboro Holiday Parade 8-1. Gay C. suggested Mini-Me truck follow
behind the parade and hand out candy. Brian M. to assess the possibility.
12/4 Kernersville Parade 12-3.

12/5 Next Board and Booster Meeting.

12/15 Holiday Band concert 6:30-8:30. The time will be 30 minutes earlier this
year. A special guest artist will perform.

3/11 CCIC

All events are on the band website.



